
WELTON SPORT - WINNING ATTITUDES GET RESULTS! 

We have had another busy half term of sports!  Have a look at the exci�ng events that have taken place. 

Football 

Well done to the footballers who took part in a tournament 

at South Hunsley this term.  Although they didn’t win, their 

sportsmanship and performance on the pitch was to be 

proud of.  Mr Hurst was really proud of you all. 

 

 

We are so proud to announce 

that the school was awarded the 

School Games ‘Gold’ Award dur-

ing the summer.  

The School Games Mark is a Gov-

ernment led award scheme 

launched in 2012, facilitated by 

the Youth Sport Trust to reward 

schools for their commitment to the development of compe-

��on across their school and into the community, and we 

are delighted to have been recognised for our success. 

Lots of our pupils have been compe�ng in local inter-school 

compe��ons this year, and we are extremely proud of them 

for their dedica�on to all aspects of school sport. 

As part of our applica�on, we were asked to fulfil criteria in 

the areas of par�cipa�on, compe��on, workforce and clubs, 

and we are pleased that the hard work of everyone at our 

school has been rewarded this year. 

Cross Country 

Mrs Millar was very impressed with the cross country par�ci-

pants who ran at South Hunsley School in October.  Every 

pupil put in one hundred per cent effort. 

Thomas Lamb ran as an individual in the year 5/6 compe�-

�on and came fi3h out of approximately 50 pupils. Wow 

Thomas – I hope you keep this sport up. 

Our boys team of four were Archie Gargon (19
th

 place), Max 

Wright (24
th

 Place) Jacob Mercer (5
th

 Place) and  Adam Rowe 

(4
th

 place).  

The girls team of four were Gabriella Smith (3
rd

 place) Ruby 

Stewart (12
th

 place), Vickie Clarke (16
th

 place) and Jessica 

Towns (20
th

 place). 

I am so proud of all the children who ran 1200-1500 m to 

achieve those places. 

Our two boys for Year 3 were Charlie Bates and Max Birtles 

who came 16
th

 and 8
th

 in their races. Well done for com-

pe�ng on your own Charlie and Max.  What resilience and 

posi�vity you showed. 

Congratula�ons to Gabriella Smith who earned a place in the 

next tournament at CoBngham High School which took 

place this week and she came 7th!  Fantas�c Gabriella!! 

The new MUGA was offi-

cially opened this half 

term by Eldin Jakupovic 

and the netball and foot-

ball team players from last 

academic year all had the 

opportunity to have the 

first play on the pitch. 

The next tournament is being held a%er half term and we are thrilled that we have registered 2 hockey teams for the first 

-me ever! 

We hope the children have 

enjoyed the sports clubs this 

half term with Mrs O-T and 

Tiger’s Trust.  They have had 

the opportunity to take part in 

dancing, hockey, running, foot-

ball and  other games such as 

benchball.  More clubs will be taking place next half term! 


